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Nga Pirihimana O Aotearoa

10 November 2017

17/7980/3

Thomas Holmes
fyi-request-6699-e673ad87@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Holmes

| refer to your Official Information Act request of 16 October 2017, for information on staff
instructions issued to employees of New Zealand Police (Police).

You requested:

1. Copies of: Professional Police Driver Programme, Police vehicle management,
General Instruction V001 — Police driving.

Please find attached the following Police Instructions:
- Professional Police Driver Programme
- Police vehicle management

The General Instruction V001-Police driving, was cancelled in May 2015. Therefore this part
of your request is refused, pursuant to section 18(e) of the Official Information Act, in that the
information requested does not exist.

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman and seek an investigation and review of
my decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded to your request.

Yours/fsincerely

_,/\__

\;Lnspector Virginia Welch

/ Acting National Manager Road Policing
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